Superintendent Report

A. District Christmas Open House will be Wednesday December 10,
2014 at the Administration Building, 9:00 am — 2:00 pm

B. The plan at the Middle School is to pour a slab in front of the
warchouse to create two small basketball courts, remove the steps and
part of the sidewalk behind the admin building and create a volleyball
court and add two tether ball poles inside the circle. The person
pouring the concrete is volunteering his work so they are waiting for
him to have time to complete the job.

C. Next time you are at the high school please go by the trophy case by
the cafeteria and look at the display Mrs. Babovec has created. The
school, letter of acceptance, and a picture of the senior is shown.

D. The district received word the other day that we qualified for the
Rural and Small Schools grant. This grant is worth $18,000 and will
be used to fund two Chrome Book carts, each holding 30 Chrome
Book, and provide training to the teachers on how to take care of the
books and use them in the classroom.

E. Attached

F. Middle School Music Grant — Mrs. Johnson informed me that she had
applied for a grant to buy music for the Middle School band, and she
got it. The grant is worth $1,000 and will be used to pay for the UIL
music the Middle School will use in concert competition.

G. I'will have a quote for you at the meeting.



